
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF SEDONA 
PROPOSED UPDATE TO CITY TAX CODE 

  
The City Council of Sedona, Arizona will hold a public hearing on a proposed change to 
the City Tax Code pursuant to A.R.S. §   42-6053.  The proposed change will replace 
the existing Article III – Licensing and Recordkeeping.  The update is necessary to 
comply with the change to the Model City Tax Code adopted by the Municipal Tax Code 
Commission.  The replacement of Article III will standardize the language relating to 
licensing and recordkeeping for all non-program cities in Arizona and will accommodate 
the State of Arizona’s Transaction Privilege Tax (TPT) Simplification program.  The 
replacement of Article III does not change the City of Sedona’s tax rates and is required 
by A.R.S. § 42-6053.   
 
The hearing will be held at 4:30 p.m. on December 9, 2014 in the City Council 
Chambers, 102 Roadrunner Drive, Sedona, AZ 86336. 
   
Persons with further questions regarding the change may contact City offices at the 
above address or by calling (928) 204-7185. 
 
 
 
Please publish November 21, 2014. 

 


